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Seth Carter <seth.carter@colbycc.edu> Fri, Sep 4, 2020 at 2:28 PM
To: students@trojans.colbycc.edu

Cc: Brad Bennett <brad.bennett@colbycc.edu>, Doug Johnson <doug.johnson@colbycc.edu>, Nikol Nolan
<nikol.nolan@colbycc.edu>

Good afternoon,
I hope everyone is doing well. We wanted to send out a reminder to be safe this long weekend and to remember to
practice proper social distancing. The safety of our students, campus, employees, and the communities we serve is
paramount to the institution. The wearing of masks and practicing proper social distancing has not been as strong as
when we initially started the semester. We need to make a concentrated effort to make this a priority. Please make every
effort to keep yourself and those around you safe. Take care and we look forward to seeing you next Tuesday.
Seth Macon Carter, Ed.D.
President
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Challenge students to adapt to a diverse society. Create opportunities for student growth. Connect student
learning with professional experiences.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify Seth Carter immediately by return email, delete this message and destroy
any copies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is
unauthorized and may be illegal.
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